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NORTH CENTRAL TEXAS COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

Minutes - January 25, 2024 

Transportation Council Room I 616 Six Flags Drive I Arlington, Texas 

The NCTCOG Executive Board meeting was conducted as a videoconference meeting that was live broadcast at 
https://nctcog.swagit.com/live. The presiding officer, President Heidemann, was present at the physical location, 
616 Six Flags Drive, Arlington, Texas, which was open to the public during all open portions of the meeting. 

President Heidemann called the regular meeting of the North Central Texas Council of Governments Executive 
Board to order at 12:47 pm on January 25, 2024. Mike Eastland took attendance and determined that a quorum 
was physically present. 

Members of the Board Present: 
1. Bill Heidemann
2. Chris Hill
3. Victoria Johnson
4. Andrew Piel (V)
5. Jorja Clemson
6. Carlos Flores
7. Bowie Hogg

9. Todd Little
10. Linda Martin
11. Cara Mendelsohn
12. Bobbie Mitchell
13. Tim O'Hare
14. Kameron Raburn
15. Nick Stanley
16. Victoria Neave Criado (V)8. Jennifer Justice

Members of the Staff Present: 

Members of the Board Absent: 
1. J.D. Clark
2. Clay Jenkins

Mike Eastland, Monte Mercer, Molly Rendon, Tim Barbee, Doni Green, Michael Morris, Susan Alvarez, Maribel 
Martinez, Phedra Redifer, Christy Williams, Jerri Watson, Ken Kirkpatrick, James Powell, Michael Sort, Tom 
McLain, Jon Blackman, Randy Richardson, Carmen Morones, Lisa Sack, Jessie Shadowens, Natalie Bettger, 
Emily Beckham, Kelly Schmidt, Justin Cox 

Visitors Present: 
none 

REGULAR SESSION 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS 

President Heidemann opened the meeting for public comment and asked if there was anyone present wishing to 
speak. There being no one, he proceeded with the meeting. 

ACTION: 

Item 1 Approval of Minutes 

President Heidemann stated that the first item on the agenda was approval of the minutes from the November 16, 
2023, Board meeting. 

Upon a Motion by Judge Little (seconded by Councilmember Flores}, and unanimous vote of all members present, 
the Board approved the minutes of the November Executive Board meeting. 






















